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Oregon has long been acclaimed for its "universal" mail-in voting. This allows every 

single REGISTERED voter (anyone saying that mail-in voting promoted voter fraud 

seems to conveniently forget this fact), regardless of age, race, disability, homestead, 

or employment status, to perform their civic duty and vote. Removing this is, and has 

been in other states, such an obvious play towards voter suppression and is, in my 

eyes, 100% un-American! 

 

Do not kowtow to fascism. Do not suppress the voice of the people. 


